
St. Peter’s Preschool 
Fundraiser 

 

For our opening Preschool fundraiser we will be 
selling St. Peter’s Preschool masks and t-shirts. 
The shirts will be cherry red and the masks will 
come in a red hombre, they will both have our 
preschool logo on them. 
Please support the re-opening of our preschool 
this year and consider purchasing one or more 
of the following: 

T-shirts will be $12.00 
Masks will be $10.00 
Or buy a set (t-shirt & mask) for $20 

Please contact Heather Cramer to make a 
purchase. heather.cramer@stpeterslutheran.org 
717 569-9211 


